

Ambition · Pride · Success

4th February 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Parents' Forum: 5.30pm Monday 11th February 2019 in the Staff Workroom

I would like to invite you to our Parents' Forum to which parents and carers from all year groups are very welcome to come and discuss issues with senior members of staff and governors.

The focus of this meeting will be our use of Class Charts which we use for setting Prep and for recording achievement and behaviour points.

You will be able to log onto your child's Class charts account during this forum and the meeting is open to all but we will need to plan accordingly. We ask, if you are planning to attend, to contact Miss Lisa Nethercott nethercottl@haileyburyturnford.com to enable us to have your log on details ready for you.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal